Jessica Funaiole

From: Carolyn Smart <carolynsmart3@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2019 6:32 AM DI’ AUG 08
To: rao@townsend.ma.us
Subject: Public Records Request D

In accordance with Chapter 66 of the Massachusetts General Laws, I'm requesting to see the policies approved
by the Water Commissioners related to the RTCR Assessment Reports for the coliform bacteria hits in our
water supply detected November and December of 2018.

I'm also requested to see the corrective actions and all documentation related to the corrective action
in relation to the latest Sanitary Survey.

I understand you may charge for these records, please let me know if there's cost as your earliest
convenience.

Thank you
Carolyn Smart



